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TECA:2023-24: CIR/062  
16 December 2023  

 
To 
 

All Members  
CIRCULAR 

 
Dear All,  
 

Sub: MoP Seeking comments on Draft Electricity (Late Payment Surcharge and 
Related Matters) Amendment Rules 2023-Regarding.  

 
Ref: The communication MoP in file No. 23/22/2019-R&R (Part-4A) dated 

13.12.2023. 

 
Please find enclosed the soft copy of the communication of the Ministry of Power, 

as referred above for the information of all members, who are supplying power to 
the TANGEDCO. 

 
By the proposed draft, the MoP seeks to obtain comments from the stakeholders, 
who are in PPA / EPA with the Distribution Licensees, in the matter of supply of 

power.  
 

The draft has a very limited scope and application for TECA members since the 
most of members are captive users and not supply the power to the TANGEDCO. 
However, for academic purposes, this Draft Rules are sent for the information of 

all members.  
 

The members who wish to file their comments can send their comments directly 
through the following email id on or before 12.01.2024. 
 

debranjan.chattopadhyay@nic.in; narendra.kumar65@nic.in 
 

Members are also requested to send their comments to TECA on or before 
10.01.2024 so that we can consolidate the comments received from members and 
can file them before the due date of 12.01.2024. 

 
With Warm Regards 

 
N. Pradeep 
President 
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